
 

 
 

 

November 17, 2009 

Via Electronic Filing  

 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

Capitol Building, 1st Floor 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

 

Re: Lattice Incorporated  - Request for amended authority to offer prepaid services 

DN 09-089  

 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

 

This letter is submitted on behalf of Lattice Incorporated to request modification of the authority granted to it 

by order issued November 3, 2009 in the above referenced proceeding.  Lattice hereby requests authority to 

offer prepaid service options in conjunction with its institutional calling services.   Lattice plans to offer 

prepaid and debit services to inmates and their families as additional options to the automated collect services 

already authorized.   

 

By separate filing, the required Irrevocable Letter of Credit in the amount of $25,000 is being or has been 

submitted to the Commission.  

 

Per the Commission’s November 3, 2009 order, Lattice may not offer prepaid services (including prepaid 

calling cards) and not accept or require any deposits or advance payments without prior approval of the 

Commission. Lattice therefore respectfully requests that the Commission issue an order granting it such 

authority as expeditiously as possible.  

 

Questions regarding this filing may be directed to me at (407) 740-3004. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Robin Norton, Consultant to 

Lattice Incorporated 

 

 

cc: Terry Whiteside – Lattice Incorporated 
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